
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 

We are Thankful 

to live in a country 

where we are free to 

worship God. 

2 

Praise  

God 

every day! 

3 

We are Blessed 

with 

 a faithful, loving, 

merciful God. 

4 

Pray that open  

hearts  

will receive the  

Gospel 

5 

We are Thankful  

for all of our 

Basketball  

Coaches. 

6 

Praise God for 

the start of  

another  

Basketball 

season.  

7 

We are Blessed  

with the Word of 

God. 

8 

Pray for our  

bowlers 

as cooler weather 

settles in. 

9 

We are Thankful 

for 

friends and  

family. 

10 

Give God Praise  

in the midst of 

life’s storms. 

11 

“Blessed is the man 

who trusts in the 

LORD, whose trust is 

the LORD.”Jer 17:7 

 

12 

Pray for a fruitful 

Basketball  

season. 

13 

We are Thankful 

for  

good health. 

14 

Praise God  

from whom all  

blessings 

flow. 

15 

We are Blessed  

with faithful  

volunteers. 

16 

Pray that our   

nation would seek 

God. 

17 

We are Thankful for 

faithful prayer  

warriors who uphold 

us before the throne 

of grace. 

18 
Lord, You are my God; I 

will exalt You and Praise 

Your name, for in perfect 

faithfulness you have done 

wonderful things, things 

planned long ago. Is. 25:1 

19 

“Blessed is the nation 

whose God is the Lord, 

the people whom He 

has chosen as His  

heritage!” Ps 33:12a 

20 

Pray for those who 

participate in our 

Ping Pong and Pool 

Leagues 

21 

We are Thankful 

for  

our Pastors and 

churches. 

22 

“Let all that I  

am Praise 

the Lord.” 

Psalm 103:2 

23 

“Blessed be the Lord, 

who daily bears our 

burden, the God who 

is our salvation.” 

Ps. 68:19 

24 

Pray for the  

ministries of 

Youth for Christ. 

25 

Happy  

Thanksgiving 

26 

We are Thankful 

for co-workers 

and fellow  

laborers in Christ. 

27 

Praise God for 

the gift of  

salvation! 
 

28 

We are Blessed 

with  

generous donors. 

29 

“Let everything that 

has breath Praise the 

Lord. Praise the 

Lord.” 

Psalm 150:6 

30 

We are Thankful 

for our board 

members.  
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